
2023 Expanded outreach project to Danby 

We are working with Rutland County Solid Waste District in reinforcing outreach to each home 
to offer incentives, best practices, and opportunities to save $1,000.00’s. This project starts 
with a 4-minute on-line pre survey, some outreach, and a post survey.  A few minutes to learn 
how to save $1000.00’s, receive incredible discounts on composters, food scrapers, and many 
more items to increase your savings.  Click on this link for more 
details:  https://www.rcswd.com/home/news/usda-solid-waste-extended-outreach-grant 

 Thank you, Mark 

Mark S. Shea, District Manager 
Rutland County Solid Waste District 
2 Greens Hill Lane 
Rutland, Vermont 05701 
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